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COLLECTION

Dear Resident,

Our AGM will be 7:30pm on Thursday the 1st February in the 
Unicorn School.

Agenda is as follows:-

Thank you from Tennis Club

Chairman’s report

Treasurer’s report

Social report

Constitution
Can be found on our website under Documents

Right to Manage Report

AOB

 

Thank you to everyone 
who came out and 
supported Father 

Christmas on Thursday 
14th December we 

collected £818 for local 
children’s charities.

Thank 
You

Please note the LPRA 
is a subscription based 

organisation. 

 The subscription is £20.00 per 
annum per household and only fully 
paid up members are allowed to 

vote. We hope you will choose to join 
us in supporting the LPRA.

Subscriptions can be paid into our 
bank account Lloyds Bank

Sort Code:  30-92-32
Account No. 01379278

If you need any information about 
your current membership please 

email karl.malin1@gmail.com

Please don’t park on the 
pavement, people with 
prams and wheelchairs are 
being forced in to the road.

Minutes of last years AGM can be downloaded here www.langleyparkbeckenham.co.uk/
agm/2023/minutes.pdf


